
Foundation News! 
23rd May 2025 

This Week 

It was lovely to see so many of you at our Sports 
Morning on Wednesday. We are sure you will agree 

that the children were all fantastic competitors, 

joining in brilliantly with every event! A big thank you 
to Year 6 for running the session and to the Friends for 

providing the ice lollies.  

In the classroom, we have been thinking about the 5 
Ways to Wellbeing that are the theme of this year’s 

Healthy Week. We’ve talked about how we connect 

with others, used our senses to notice small details 
about our surroundings, and  thought about the 

different ways in which we can give to others, to name 

just a few.  

In maths, we have continued working with coins, 
using them to create different amounts in role play 

shops and other activities. We have been very 

impressed by the children’s problem solving in what 
can be a tricky area of maths to master! 

We hope you all have a restful and enjoyable half term 

break. We look forward to seeing the children back in 
the classroom on Monday, 2nd June. 

Messages 

For safety reasons, it is essential that children wear 

suitable footwear to school. We spend a lot of time   

taking part in practical and outdoor activities. Heels 
and heelys are not appropriate and we may contact 

you to ask for an alternative to be brought if they are 

worn. Thank you for your support with this. 

Diary Dates: 

Tuesday 1st July: EYFS trip to South Angle Farm. 

 
 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday  

to 

Reggie P! 


